PE.1 ATTACHMENT 5

Christo Crafford

From: I

Sent: Saturday, 19 September 2020 10:11 AM

To: Christo Crafford

Subject: RE: Application for Extension of Planning Permit PLN/2015/204 - 2-4 Davy Street,

Woodend

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear Christo,

In addition to my below email and further support of the planning permit extension, our circumstances have allowed us to bring
forward the intended works at 2-4 Davy Street Woodend, commencing immediately upon acquisition of the land which is imminent.

This group has successfully completed a number of multi-unit developments in Woodend at:
1. 14 Corinella Road
2. 47 High Street
3. 43 High Street

This development would be the fourth for this group.

If | could provide any further supporting information, please feel free to get in touch.

Kind Regards,

(NB: available Monday, Wednesday & Friday)

BeFloored.

befloored.com.au

From:

Sent: Monday, 14 September 2020 3:31 PM

To: ccrafford@mrsc.vic.gov.au

Subject: Application for Extension of Planning Permit PLN/2015/204 - 2-4 Davy Street, Woodend

Dear Christo,
Thank you for your time on the phone earlier today, as discussed | represent a group interested in acquiring the land at 2-4 Davy

Street, Woodend and appreciate your inclusion of the application to extend to this planning permit in your next circulation to
councillors on 25 September.



With a successful land acquisition, our intention is to commence civil works in the first half of 2021, ideally in the first quarter once
the appropriate plans and permits have been approved.

I look forward to hearing the outcome of the application.

Kind Regards,

(NB: available Monday, Wednesday & Friday)
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